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                                      Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk
Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
Thursday, 06 April 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

End of term

Please remember that the final day of this term is Friday. The school is closed for two weeks and will re-open on Monday 24th April. 

Next term is very short and is further broken up by the May Day Bank Holiday (May 1st). Our final day before half term is May 26th.

Easter Break

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Easter. I hope you are able to enjoy the public holiday and that you all take the chance to relax with your families.

MPG

Many thanks to the dedicated group of parents who spent their time preparing for and organising the Easter Egg Hunt. I don’t like to take all the credit but having glorious weather certainly helped! As you may have seen from our tweets, the MPG raised £1043, which is a world record!

I would also like to remind you about the important meeting on the 26th April to discuss succession planning for the MPG next year. I cannot stress enough the significance of this group to the school. They help us to provide so much additional financial support which allows us to enhance the children’s education. Things such as the pantomime, ipads, the Story Shack and many more are paid for by donations from the MPG. They have even paid for Easter treats for every child! I would hope that many parents attend this meeting and help to shape the future of this group.

PE Kit

Please ensure that you remind your child to take their PE kit home. At this time of the year a trip home and a wash will reduce foul odour permeating along the corridors! 

If you have any spare PE kit that no longer fits your children and you would like to donate it to school we can always find it a good home. Please hand any spares to the office.

Parent Consultations

It was great to see so many of you at parent consultations. I hope you were able to take the time to look at some of the fantastic learning the children have produced in their books. I assume that you took the time to sample some of the delicious food produced by Eden. Feedback was very positive over both nights. The meals sampled will be on the ‘New’ Summer Menu. A copy of this menu is available on the website and from the office.

Finally

Thanks once again for your support this term, we really appreciate it.

Yours

Martin Fallon
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